A NOTE TO PARENTS

Hey Parents!

We just finished week 2 of quarantine and I've heard and read all kinds of stories
of how you are keeping your sanity! | just want to say that you are doing an
incredible job! | see pictures of kids with big smiles. | see things you are doing
for your neighbors. | see you leading your kids through activities in the Word. |
am so proud of you!

If you haven't heard it yet this week - hear this from me - WAY TO GO PARENTS!
| know you are exhausted and looking for when this will all end, but remember,
for some reason, God has given us this time with our families. Maybe this is a
time we can all refocus and find new rhythms for how we are leading our
beautiful kids. Maybe this is a time to pray over your children like never before.
Or maybe it's a time to just have some downtime and FUN! We all have wished
for more time to do more things with our families. It's here so let’s do it!

| want you to know you can reach out to me anytime if you need anything. If |
need to drop something by your home or have a phone call or video chat with
your kids - I'd love to do that! If you need creative ideas or a break for 15
minutes from teaching - let me know! Happy to help!

In these moments, my resolve is to bring God praise. He is good and he loves
us. Praise God for these days and let him show you beautiful things. Much love
to you all!

Stephanie Rhyne
Children’s Pastor
shryne@alivewesleyan.com
864.639-2313 ext 204
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YOU CAN

BELIEVE

INJESUS EVEN
THOUGH YOU
CAN’T SEE HIM.

Bible Story
Blind Bartimaeus receives sight
Mark 10:46-52

This Week’s Verse

“Now faith is confidence in what we hope for
and assurance about what we do not see.”

Hebrews 11:1

Zoom Hangouts For Kids
Wednesdays at 2:00pm - 3rd - 5th grade
Fridays at 2:00pm - Kinders - 2nd grade

To sign up, email Katelyn Elliott at
kelliott@alivewesleyan.com
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